Dear Parents,

Thank you for choosing Torah Tots Preschool. The goal of our school is to create a
safe, happy and nurturing environment that will promote your child's natural curiosity and
desire to learn, as well as to inspire a passion for Jewish holidays, customs and way of life.

Our first day of school will be Wednesday, August 30, 2023. Online registration must be

this email. In addition, the medical form (signed by a doctor), copies of your child's birth certificate and [ A
most recent immunization record are required. Please be aware that all registration requirements musttx | |
be met, and all necessary documents must be on file in the school office before school starts on
August 30.
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Torah Tots tuition is based on a yearly fee. Please refer to the Tuition Fee Schedule for the various feedr
and payment options. There are a limited number of partial scholarships available. To be considered fo A
financial aid, scholarship applications must be completed and returned to school, together with proof ofy
income, no later than May 1, 2023. Scholarship applications will be forwarded, upon request once thé:;
registration fee has been paid.
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School uniforms are required for all Torah Tots students, with the exception of Fridays, when students,s
may wear regular clothes in honor of Shabbos. The uniforms are available from Campus Club Schooly
Uniforms. Please refer to the flyer for more details, or visit their website, campusclubuniforms.comp
Uniforms are mandatory beginning on the first day of school. We recommend that you place your ord ok
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The parent handbook can be accessed onh our website at www.dtalv.com. You are encouraged to read Thq;; '
handbook fo become familiar with our policies and regulations. You are required during registration td
indicate that you have been notified that the handbook is available on our website.
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Back o School Orientation for all Torah Tots students and their parents will be

Monday, August 28, 2023 for toddlers and on Tuesday, August 29 for nursery and pre k. This meeting
important for all parents fo attend as we: will be reviewing our school's policies, going over the schedules;
and will answer any questions you may have. In addition, your child will have the opportunity to meejr -
his/her teachers and get acquainted with the school facilities. More detailed information about the-
orientation will follow as the new school year approaches. If you have any questions don't hesitate fo ca I
us at 702-259-1000. &
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Sincerely,
Mrs. Dina Harlig, Director Mrs. Yocheved Shapiro, Assistant Director




